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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS  

 

Number 6 of 2025 

 

USE OF CCTV and VIDEO IMAGES FOR SAFETY & SECURITY 

Notice is hereby given that this Notice to Mariners constitutes a Public Notice in 
accordance with the requirements of the Data Protection Act 2018. 
 
Argyll and Bute Council gives notice that it permanently undertakes surveillance by 
closed circuit television (CCTV), which covers the waters within its statutory area and, 
additionally, harbour officers may be equipped with body worn cameras. 
 
CCTV and video images are recorded in order to enable the Harbour Master to carry 
out his statutory functions and for the purpose of promoting maritime security ,crime 
prevention and public safety. They may also be used in pursuing prosecutions 
against offenders. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 6th January 2025  

Peter Welsh - Harbour Master  

Telephone 01700 503842 

Email peter.welsh@argyll-bute.gov.uk 


